Traffic Regulations Policy

Tudor Street Entrance
1. Traffic flow on Tudor Street for school families should be one way - towards Logan Road,
turning left when exiting the drive through.

o

2. Please do not enter Tudor Street from Logan Road during morning drop off time and
afternoon pick-up time. There should be no turning right into school from Tudor St. Please tell
other family members who may pick up your children as well.

3. Entry to and exit from the drop-off /pick-up area should be only as sign
posted.

4. Within the car park area, the speed limit must be less than 5 km/hr

5. Vehicles are not permitted to block the driveway. Wait on the road until the
driveway is clear.

6. No parking in Tudor Street from the top of the school driveway to the end of
Tudor Street (along oval side) from 3.00 p.m. to 3.30 p.m. This is to allow
cars to line up for the drop-off/ pick-up area prior to 3.00 p.m.

7. Please do not turn right into Tudor St from southern end of Pitcairn St
between 2.30pm to 3.30pm

8. A teacher is on duty in pick—up area until 3.30 p.m.

9. Parking spaces next to industrial bins
e Parking in front of the industrial bins is reserved for disability parking.

10. Drop off/pick up zone
e Children may be dropped off / picked-up from the first three car bays
(yellow zone) of drop off zone only.
o Parents may use drop off/pick up zone between 9.00am and 2.30pm for very short parking
times e.g. picking up sick child, delivering to office.

11. All drivers are asked to display their family’s name on a large piece of white paper/cardboard
on the front windscreen of the car. This would enable the teacher on duty to easily identify the
child/ren being collected from school.

Logan Road Driveway Entrance

1. Parent parking is available in the bitumen area in front of the church. Drivers, take extra
care using the narrow driveway at the busy drop-off / pick-up times.
2. Parking off Tudor Street is for staff only and also behind the end of hall.

Middleton Street Car Park
e This car park is for use by parents with Prep. children and OHSC staff.

Thank you for your cooperation in following these regulations.




